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Don Crabtree 
Route I, Box 39 
Kimberly, Idaho 83341 

Dear Mr. Crabtree, 

Idaho State University 
POCATELLO, IDAHO 

83201 
February 7 , 1973 

I'm sorry it took so long to translate this article. I had 
it finished some time ago but couldn't get around to going to the 
Language Department to make sure what I translated didn't do too 
great an injustice to Tixier's intentions. J. Tixier has a rather 
difficult style of writing and even the French professor who helped 
me was stumbling in his translation of the French to English. 

I believe that this translation is essentially correct, and 
I hope you enjoy reading it as much as I did translating it. 

I hope you and your wife are in continued good health. Thank 
you for your hospitality on our recent visito 

Sincere l y yours , 
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